
Alaska lost an incredible health care advocate and leader this 
week. H. Sally Smith was a friend to all Alaskans and her 

legacy leaves a lasting influence on us all. Her encouragement, 
her advice, her vision, her enthusiasm and most importantly, 

her compassion, will be missed.
 

Please join us 
Friday, January 20 at 6 p.m. 

in Anchorage at the 
Nuka Learning and Wellness Center, 

located at 4085 Tudor Centre Drive,
for a memorial service, celebration of  life. 

A potluck will follow. 

A memorial service will also be held
Sunday, January 22 at 2 p.m.

in Dillingham at the 
Seventh-Day Adventist Church

on Windmill Hill Road. 
A potluck will follow.

The public is invited to attend and celebrate 
the life of  H. Sally Smith.

H. Sally Smith


